
 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

A truly fantastic start back to the Spring 2 term. This is the term 
where children often really find their feet, embedding all of their 
new learning behaviours and applying them effectively to all 
subjects. We are so excited to see the next steps that these 
children all take.  

If you are invited to an additional Parent Evening to 
discuss your child’s progress, please ensure you book 
this through your Arbor account. Thank you!  

Online Safety Advice 

Please be aware that many children are discussing and playing games 
associated with Squid Games. We understand that parents and 
carers know the dangers associated to a child’s mental and emotional 
health from inappropriate content like this.  

We wanted to make you aware, however, that platforms which you 
may think are relatively safe (such as Fortnite and Roblox) have 
Squid Games content. Some of this content is very graphic. It can 
also feed into their YouTube/ Instagram algorithm so that can see violent content.  

School Nurse 

At Talavera, we are lucky 
enough to benefit from a 
school nurse who is coming in 
to discuss various health needs. If you 
would like to meet with her, please do 
let us know and we can organise this 
for you!  

Attendance 

You will know that we, along with 
Hampshire and the Department for 
Education, highly value attendance 
as it has a significant impact on 
children’s mental and emotional 
wellbeing, alongside their academic 
attainment.  

We want to say a huge thank you to 
everyone who is ensuring that their 
child attends regularly and on time.  

Our school attendance is currently 
98.2% which means that our pupils 
have the best chance to be 
successful in their school life.  

Thank you!  

If you need any support to assist 
your child into school, please do not 
hesitate to call us.  

World Book Day 

Don’t forget that World Book Day 
is this Thursday! We would love to 
see your child in a book costume or 
clean pyjamas. The coffee mornings 
are as follows:  

Tuesday: Year 5 

Wednesday: Year 3 

Thursday: Year 6 and Pangolins  Friday: Year 4 



 



Key Dates 

March 

WC 3.3.25: Additional parent evenings  (selected 
children) 

Thursday 6th March: World Book Day (book character 
dress up)  

Monday 10th March: Year 3 trip to the Buddhist Temple 

Friday 14th March: Parents vs. Kids rugby 

W/C Monday 17th March: SATs Practice Week 

Wednesday 26th March: Talavera Treat (selected children) 

April  

Thursday 3rd April: House times tables competition 

Friday 4th April: Annual reports to parents 

Tuesday 22nd April: First Day of Summer Term 

 
This guidance has been shared 
with us to show how companies 
use persuasive marketing. Can 
you match the tactic to the 
definition? 
 
What is also important is to 
consider the hidden costs to 
your child. This includes physical 
health, mental health and 
privacy.  
Physical health: there is 
growing evidence that prolonged 
use of technology impacts 
eyesight, posture, sleep & 
obesity.  
Mental health: anxiety and 
worry are common impacts of 
excessive screen use.  
Privacy: data can be shared 
that children aren’t aware 
exists. It can lead to situations 
such as content being 
advertised to your child for 
which they haven’t searched and 
with which you are not 
comfortable.  



 


